Reminders for
ARA Students &
Parents

In order to keep the learning environment safe and ensure the success of every
learner, please use these reminders to practice good cyber ettiquette.
Students:

e Be dressed and groomed in a manner that is appropriate for a classroom.

e Turn off your video if you need to do something you don't want others to see.

e Set up a location with minimal distractions (school appropriate virtual
backgrounds).

e Be ontime. Class starts at the scheduled meeting time. Allow yourself a few
minutes to set up your work space, supplies, audio/video, etc.

e Be respectful of the learning process. Holding up any items, signs, or pictures
that are not necessary for the lesson is unacceptable.

Parents:
e Be dressed and groomed in a manner that is appropriate for a classroom if
you pass by your student’s device during a live lesson.

e Turn off your child's video if you need to do something you don't want others
to see.

e Be respectful of the learning process by not interrupting the teacher during a
live lesson.

e Do not engage in the use of controlled substances, alcohol or tobacco
products on camera. District staff are mandated reporters.

The S.0.A.R Matrix applies to all virtual settings



